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ERON NUCLEAR COMPANY,INC.
2101 HORN RAPIDS ROAD. PO BOX 130, RICHLAND,WA 99352
1509)375 8100 TELEX: IS2878 h 396ss

February 26, 1985

Mr. W. T. Crow, Section Leade-
Uranium Process Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

License No. SNM-1227
Docket No. 70-1257

Dear Mr. Crow:

A revised Page 3.25 of our license application is enclosed as a result
of a conversation between Mr. George Bidinger of your staff and myself. The
revised page is to replace that submitted on December 5,1984 with our
application for amendment.

Very truly yours,

/4
C. W. Malody
Licensing Specialis
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